
LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF WILTON WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY 

 

In accordance with Subsection 7-250 of the Connecticut General Statutes as amended, notice is hereby 

given that the Wilton Water Pollution Control Authority will hold a public hearing on October 20, 2021 

(continued from September 15, 2021) at 5:30 p.m. Via Zoom 

(https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83363509691?pwd=Y1Q0Q2VZVjVhWlVtLytZM2JlRFdHdz09) 

to hear public comment on the proposed sewer capital assessments for 211 Danbury Road, Wilton CT 

(Sunrise of Wilton Prop Co LLC).  Only the owner(s) of the property to be assessed shall have the 

opportunity to be heard concerning the proposed assessments.  

 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83363509691?pwd=Y1Q0Q2VZVjVhWlVtLytZM2JlRFdHdz09

